
 

 

GOVT. OF ASSAM 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION, B.T.C., KOKRAJHAR 
No.DE/BTC/Bodofa U.N.B/Super-50/Medical/2024/3                         Dated Kokrajhar, the 5th June, 2024 

 

--NOTIFICATION-- 

 

This is to inform all the aspirants of Bodofa UN Brahma Super 50 (Medical & Engineering) programs that the 

entrance test for Super 50 Medical (NEET-UG) & Engineering (JEE Mains & Advanced) is rescheduled on 8th 

June 2024 (Saturday) from 9 am to 12 pm (Engineering) and 2 pm to 4pm (Medical) respectively.  

The candidates who have already registered need not do fresh registration and admit cards can be downloaded 

from 6th June, 2024 onwards.  

Fresh candidates who are still interested in applying should register at the official website provided by 5PM on 

6th June 2024.  

For more details visit: https://super50.bodoland.gov.in. 

 

For queries if any, please call at +91-9085904434 or 7896747971 

 

 

       This is for your kind information. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

    Director of Education 

                                           Bodoland Territorial Council, Kokrajhar 

 

Memo no.DE/BTC/Bodofa U.N.B/Super-50/Medical/2024/3-A        Dated Kokrajhar, the 5th June, 20224 

 

Copy to: 

1. The Secretary of Education, BTC, Kokrajhar for information. 

2. The Sr.SO to the Hon’ble CEM, BTC for information. 

3. The OSD Education, BTC for information and necessary action.   

       

 

    Director of Education 

                                               Bodoland Territorial Council, Kokrajhar 

https://super50.bodoland.gov.in/

